Dear OCCD member:












   May 2002

 As Public Relations Chairperson, I need your help.  Please fill out the following questionnaire so that your OCCD BOD can better serve your needs.  Please fill in the blanks or circle the best answer.  PLEASE SEND THIS questionnaire back with your ballot in the # 10 envelope!

1. Would you like to continue to general meetings & having guest speakers?  8 /year____ 6/year____ 4/year ____ None____?

2. Best time for meetings:
Please rank in order of preference.  Best #5, to Least #0.  You may use numbers more than once.

_____Tuesday 12:30-2:00p.m.  
_____Tuesday 7:00-9:00 p.m.

_____Saturday - 4 hour Workshops  

_____Wednesday 7:00-9:00 p.m.
_____Thursday 12:30-2:30 p.m.

_____Thursday 7:00-9:00 p.m.

3. Meeting Agendas:
Please rank in order of preference.  Best #5, to Least #0.  You may use numbers more than once.

_____W/Comp Attorneys
_____P/I Attorneys

_____Radiology

_____Internet Use

_____Nutrition


_____Sports Injuries

_____Advertising

_____Neurology

_____Philosophy

_____Practice Mgmt.

_____Marketing

_____Using Computers

_____Technique


_____Personal Growth
_____Motivational

_____Website Creation

_____Hiring/Firing Staff

_____Staff Training

_____MUA-Manipulation
_____Auto-immune Dx










Under Anesthesia

_____MD/DC Practice 
      _____MRI/CT
    _____Women’s Health
_____Men’s Health
_____Pediatrics

_____Rehabilitation/Exercises  
_____Productive Learning & Leisure Time
  _____Retirement Planning

_____Tax Issues in Practice
_____Billing/Collections    _____Selling/Buying Practice    _____ Business Law


_____CA Appreciation Night
_____CA Training
_____Social Activities (Baseball night)  _____E-mail training
Suggestions for topics:_______________________________________________________________________________

4. Suggestions for Speakers:

_________________________________________________________________________________________________

5. Would you prefer meetings with:


Dinner 
Snacks
Cookies
Vegetable Plate
Sandwiches
    Finger Food
No Food

6. We need sponsors for food, door prizes, mailing and printing costs.  Do you work with anyone who would benefit from exposure to 1,500 chiropractors in Orange County?  I had M.D.’s, surgical equipment companies, chiropractic supply companies, radiology centers, restaurants, nutritional supply companies, etc., pay some of our costs for the General Meetings.  This helped build up our General Operating Funds.  If you have any potential sponsors, I would like to talk to them regarding the benefits of sponsoring our meetings and events.  Please contact me at (714) 898-0515.

7. Please check your www.OCChiro.org  listing in: ”Find a Doctor” and Member List in: “Doctor Section”.  If there are any changes to be made, e-mail me at:   DrHeller@BeaHellerDC.com .  Please send me via e-mail a list of services & techniques used in your office.  This will be listed under your name in the directory.  We have a search by key word feature on the website.  If you list “Activator” by your name, when a potential patient searches for “Activator”, any place in the website with the word “Activator” will show up on the search, including your name listing.     

8. You can CCA toll free! 1- 866-OCCHIRO  We listed this number in all Orange County phone books w/an add for CCA.

9. List your special services on our website.  Additions to our site would help me keep the site current.  If you have a public service, i.e., food drive, red ribbon week, spinal screening, etc., I will post it in the “Public Service” section.   Any awards received, special recognition, personal news can also be posted.  A photograph of you can also be posted on the site.  Send a .jpg file (keep it small, use a head shot) to put with your listing.  Scan  a photo & e-mail to Tony  (See #11).  

10. I have contacted radio stations and cable TV for advertising spots.  These can get expensive but may be effective for public awareness of our website and Chiropractic in general.  Would you support the use of our funds for this?         Yes         No

11. I will put effort into a free Cable TV program in a talk show format if there is OCCD support.  Are you interested in being involved in this endeavor?  Yes   No.   How could you help with this?  Contact me at: (714) 898-0515 or     DrHeller@BeaHellerDC.com.

12. Suggestions for your PR success:  If you do not yet have e-mail, you can get it for less than $10/month.  Tony@TCVSystems.com  hosts and maintains our OCCD site and mine.  He can offer you a good price for a FrontPage website creation and hosting.  Send him an e-mail or page him at (562) 499-7254.  List your website on the OCCD website and in the yellow pages with your phone number.

13. Looking for DCs, massage therapists and trainers to help out at the Police and Fire Games, June 16-22, 2002.  These                             games include police departments, sheriff department, firefighters, paramedics and highway patrol athletes from all over California.  There are over 60 events in different locations in Orange County and surrounding area.  There will be about 10,000 participants.  This is a great opportunity to promote CCA and Chiropractic throughout the state.  Check out the website www.PARG2002.org
Please e-mail me (DrHeller@BeaHellerDC.com) when you get set up with a time and location so I can list your participation on our "Public Service" section of the web site.  The contact for the games is: Sgt. Paul Gonzalves  pdgonzalves@sci.santa-ana.ca.us  office (714) 245-8215, cell (714) 245-8556   

14.  Please write any suggestions for our BOD:

________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

Let’s have a great year.  We are here to serve you.

Thank you for your co-operation. 





         Dr. Bea Heller and the OCCD Board of Directors

